
 

 

29th February 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

Basketball Club Years 5 and 6 
                                                                                         

An exciting new lunchtime sports club is beginning this half term. The club is for basketball and 
will be run by a fully qualified coach, who will cater appropriately for the age group of your child 
and who has all the relevant police checks.  
 
The club will begin on Tuesday 7th March during lunchtimes from 12.45 – 1.20pm and 
will run for 10 weeks. There is a charge of £2 per session, resulting in an overall cost of £20 
for the full 10 weeks. If your child is eligible for pupil premium you are entitled to the club 
being funded by school. Please note that this money must be received before the club begins.  

Places are limited and will be allocated fairly.  

Satnam Singh 
Fit for Learning/PE Lead  

 

                                                     

Basketball Club 
 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _______ 
 
I would like my child to take part in Basketball, starting on Tuesday lunchtime 7th March 
2016. Please return the slip to the office with full payment in an envelope marked 
clearly with you child’s name and class. 
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be 
aware of: 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact No: __________________________________________________________  
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): ________________________________Date: ________________ 


